
 

Dear Sir, 
 
 
Re: Catherine Hill Bay application by Solo Water to vary effluent treatment  
 
 
I wish to make the strongest objections to Solo Water’s application to vary the handling of effluent 
from the Catherine Hill Bay development site to permit its discharge into public water. 
 
It seems strongly suggestive of deceptive conduct on the part of Solo Water to obtain permission for 
a controversial development which was the subject of much public protest with the claim effluent 
would be handled on site and not adversely affect the public or the environment. Now it wants to 
repudiate these plans and assurances and expose the public to significant public health risk and  the 
environment to regular and harmful pollution. This is a real loss to the amenity of life the local 
community and wider public currently enjoys. 
 
It would seem also seem to expose parties to such a change to  charges of criminal negligence, if 
permission was granted to permit the discharge of effluent into a public space with such potential 
risks. . 
 
We would therefore, ask as a matter of real importance to the life of Catherine Hill Bay and its many 
visitors that this quite disgusting and “underhand" application to pollute and endanger our public 
waterways and beach be completely rejected. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Judith & John Garner 

 
 

 
 
 
PS We are writing to you directly, as I understand there have been problems with the functioning of 
the direct link. 
Would you mind acknowledging receipt of this submission. Thank you in advance for this. 

 




